Boodey House Committee

May 30, 2013

Present: Sherry Cullimore, Cathy Orlowlcz, Crissa Evans

Meeting started at 7pm. at the Town Hall. Crissa moved to accept the minutes of the April
25™ meeting as presented and Cathy seconded the motion; they were passed unanimously and the
minutes were acdded onto the clipboard in Town Hall.

Qur records show that we have recently added $60 in donations less interest to our balance. We
now have a balance of $5470.57; $2711.50 has been collected so far in 2013.

Cathy has started putting a PowerPoint program togethar for the upcoming visit of the Freewill
Baptist's Home Mission on their 75" Annual Heritage Trip in the fall. Crissa will get her pieces of history
from the Randall and Boodey famities together for the presentation also.

Crissa mat with Pastor Nason; he is fine with August 11 from 1-3pm for the concert "Flute Salad”.
He wants appropriate music played. The 2 flautists are classically trained, they will also play guitar.
Templates for posters are aiready done. Kelly Chase has put the concert in her calendar. Crissa will put a
write up in the Baysider, Foster's, Rochester Times and the on the Wolfeboro cable TV. We will provide
cookies and fruit water. Cathy will bring her change box.

Cathy will ematit Arron Sturgis asking what the drawbacks are to using the existing dimensions of
the Boodey House foundation in getting the measurements to build the new foundation.

Cathy has not had a chance to talk to the Treasurer yet about the large withdrawal from our
account in 2012.

Qur next meeting will be June 27, at 7pm at Town Hall. The meeting ended at 8:30pm.

Respectfully Submitted

Sherry Cullimore, Scribe



